
 
53675 San Benito Street, San Lucas, California 93954 

                   P.O.Box 310     (831) 382-4426     
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PROVISIONAL APPOINTMENT TO FILL BOARD MEMBER 
VACANCY 

 
An anticipated vacancy exists on the San Lucas Union Elementary School District 
Board of Trustees. The term of this provisional appointment will run through 2026. 

 
The Board plans on making a provisional appointment for this vacant position at a May 

1, 2025 special board meeting pursuant to Education Code 5091. Notice is hereby given 
that all qualified persons who would like to apply for the anticipated vacant position on 
the San Lucas Union Elementary School District Board of Trustees may visit the San 
Lucas Union Elementary School  at 53675 San Benito Street, San Lucas, California 

93954 for an application. All applications must be submitted on or before April 25, 2025, 
no later than 4:00 p.m. to the Superintendent/Principal’s Office of the San Lucas Union 
Elementary School District at 53675 San Benito Street, San Lucas, California 93954. 

 
Qualifications for Office 

●​ The applicant shall be a registered voter in the territory of the San Lucas Union 

Elementary School District.  

●​ Not disqualified from holding a civil office 

●​ Not a current San Lucas Union ESD employee ( or is an employee and will 

resign their employment) 

 

Lizsette Jimenez, Superintendent/Principal 

San Lucas Union Elementary School District 


